
ANNOUNCEMENT 

Important announcement for all authors submitting papers for publication in the Journal of Materials Science. 

From February 1995 all authors are requested to submit articles to a new address as follows: 

Professor W Bonfield 
Journal of Materials Science 
Chapman & Hall 
2-6 Boundary Row 
London 
SE1 8HN 

Following the continuing increase in the number of papers submitted to the Journal of Materials Science, and the 
recent development of making the journal available on the Internet, it has become desirable to centralize the 
administration of the journal at the publisher's offices. Professor Bonfield, as Editor-in-Chief of the journal, will 
continue to take responsibility for the peer reviewing of all submitted papers and the change of submission address 
is to centralize administrative processing. The availability of the Journal of Materials Science on Chapman & 
Hall's fileserve via the Internet during 1995 will be facilitated by this change. It is also expected that the new 
arrangements will have a positive impact on reducing publication times for papers submitted to the Journal and in 
the future development of electronic publication. 
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